3/30/2020 City of Rochester Hills Mail - RE: [Suspicious] Fwd: [External] Rochester Hills/ Redwood PUD

Maureen Gentry <gentrym@rochesterhills.org>

RE: [Suspicious] Fwd: [External] Rochester Hills/ Redwood PUD

1 message

John D. Staran <jstaran@hsc-law.com> Mon, Mar 30, 2020 at 3:03 PM
To: Kristen Kapelanski <kapelanskik@rochesterhills.org>
Cc: Maureen Gentry <gentrym@rochesterhills.org>

| have reviewed the revised draft of the Redwood at Roch Hls Planned Unit Development Agreement, and | am
satisfied with the form of the document.
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Confidentiality Notice: This communication, including any attachments, is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential and legally
privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, please promptly notify us by return email, permanently delete this email and any attachments, and
destroy any printouts.

Treasury Circular 230 Disclosure: This communication is not intended or written to be used, nor may it be used or relied upon, by a taxpayer for the purpose of
avoiding tax penalties that may be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code, as amended.

From: Kristen Kapelanski [mailto:kapelanskik@rochesterhills.org]
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2020 10:43 AM
To: Richard Batt
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